1250 Avenida Chelsea
Vista, CA 92081

Ph: (760) 734-1033
Fax: (760) 727-1173

FLAMINGO

Flowers Bulbs - Grower Supplies

COVID-19 Updates from Flamingo Holland Inc

Along with the rest of the world, we've been keeping a close eye on new developments as
we learn more about the COVID-19 outbreak. The safety of our employees and our
customers is our top priority, and we are taking this outbreak very seriously.

As of Monday March 16, Flamingo Holland main office will continue to be open.
There will be several employees working from home during this time. We are
maintaining a limited in-house staff to process orders and ship out product.

Please be assured your orders will be fulfilled as usual. There might be at times
delay in respond time but please call main office at (760) 734 1033 if there are
any pressing needs.

Should this change, we will update our customers via email, social media, and our website.

We are taking every precaution to ensure our product is delivered to you safely and with the
highest quality standards.

Our facilities have always maintained a high sanitary environment, and we continue to do
so by takihg extra precautions for our employees.

We are providing our staff with what they need to stay healthy. This includes regular
disinfecting of all surfaces and strict hand washing protocols while handling orders.

Most importantly, we hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy!.

With King Regards,

Robsin van der Schaaf
Vice President

Flamingo Holland Inc.




